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Meetings are noon every Wednesday at the Maritime and Seafood History Museum 

LCIF Disaster Grants 

 

Carl Nehlig told us that District 30-S is putting in a 

request for an LCIF Disaster Grant of $10,000.  The 

District is looking for ideas on how to best put this 

grant to work.  If granted, and if we manage to 

spend this grant in 30 days, then we would also be 

eligible for another grant of $20,000. 

 

 

Camp Wilkes 

 

Camp Wilkes suffered some damage from 

Hurricane Ida and is in need of an electric saw pole 

so they can clear some of the damage limbs from 

their trees.  Jerry Dodge believes he has one they 

can borrow. 

 

 

USA/Canada Forum 

 

This is occurring next week!  We wish a safe trip 

for those members from our club that are driving to 

attend it. 

 

 

Change-for-Change 

 

This is a very simple way to raise funds for eye 

sight.  You can do it at home, at work, or both! 

 

 

Avery McKinley 

 

Judy Gavin is circulating a list of people who would 

like to make a personal donation of $25 which can 

be billed to your club account.  Funds raised will go 

to the Lions Sight Foundation. 

 

Scooter Raffle 

 

Gerald Gardner told us that raffle ticket sales are 

going well.  We should not get complacent, though.  

Please see him if you need more tickets to sell. 

 

 

Dessert Sign-up Sheet 

 

We are in need of people to sign-up to bring dessert 

for September!  As good as our meals are, there is 

always room for some dessert afterwards! 

 

 

 

 

Guest Speaker 

 

We had no guest speaker today.  We greatly 

enjoyed having lunch and visiting with everyone, 

though. 
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